
The School Council  

Date : Friday 13th October 2017 

Councillors present:- Kimberley, Ruby, Harvey-Jay, Daniel, Brooke, Ethan, Olivia, Emily, Ollie Apologies : Alicia 

Agenda : 

1. Ruby will read the minutes of the last meeting – Harvey-Jay will sign them as a true record. 
2. Any matters arising? 
3. Questions for staff interviews.  
4. Button collection – have we collected any? Michael Dunn has organised a Morrisons collection 
5. School dinner menu. 
6. Closing prayer 

Minutes                                                                                                                                
The minutes were signed by Harvey-Jay as a true record.  

1. No matters arising.  
2. Councillors discussed what made a good teacher and devised some questions to ask on Wednesday.  

Welcome – Harvey - Councillors introduce themselves 
 Daniel -  Why do you want to work at our school? 
 Ollie – What’s your favourite subject and why 
 Kimberley – Which school did you work at last and was it fun? 
 Ruby will you spoon feed us or challenge us? How will you make sure that we are challenged? 
 Ethan how would you deal with a child who was being silly and shouting out? 
 Brooke – Do you like teaching and why? 
 Harvey – Sometimes we have Buddy Time when KS1 and KS2 classes pair up. Are you able to work 

with both KS1 & KS2? 
 Emily – Do you have any hobbies and if so, what are they? 
 Olivia – What do think you can bring to our school?  
 Alicia – What kind of books do you like to read?  

Kimberley – Thank you for coming 
Ruby – Do you have any questions for us?  

3. Button Collection – All councillors reported that buttons have been brought into school for the 
Rotary collection. Michael Dunn (reception) has organised a button collection poster for the staff 
room at Morrisons after talking to a member of staff there! Mrs Mills gave out ShelterBox letters 
again, as some councillors thought that theirs had been lost.  

4. School Lunches – we talked about the popular meals and those that are not so popular. We looked 
at menus from other schools and suggested some meals that we thought we would like. It was 
decided that it would be a good idea to let the children taste some quorn as they probably don’t 
order it because they don’t know whether they’ll like it or not. Mrs Mills will organise this at the 
beginning of next week.  

5. Ruby closed the meeting with a prayer 


